
To Wayne County Voters: 

 

 

I am writing this letter in support of Tom Ballinger for Wayne County Sheriff in 2024.  I have 

known Tom for years and know his passion for Wayne County and law enforcement. 

With both my husband and son being in law enforcement I understand the personality required 

to uphold the law and support our community.  I think Tom’s years of law enforcement and 

military service shows he has the “RIGHT STUFF” to “Protect and Serve” Wayne County. 

He has been a Wayne County resident his whole life and raised his family in Orrville.  He 

previously was a Wayne County Sheriff Deputy and only left them when his job was eliminated 

due to cost cuts during the recession. He has been with the Copley Police Department 

(currently a detective) since then.  The time is right for him to come back to Wayne County and 

lead our Sheriff’s department. 

Please vote for Tom Ballinger for Wayne County Sheriff in 2024. 

 

Sincerely, 

Becky Foster 

Wayne County Commissioner (retired) 


